Thank You from the Canterbury Rams Team-

As our team prepares for the NBL Final 4 weekend we would like to take the time to thank all of the
volunteers who made the 2017 Rams season a success. We played 9 home games this year and have
one of the best home game fan experiences in the NBL. These home games are all driven by the
volunteer support of many talented people. For every one of these home games you would have
seen an army of volunteers from the very start as you walked through the doors of Cowles Stadium.
For a number of these volunteers listed below they will arrive to a game for preparation 7-8 hours
before tip-off and stay 2-3 hours after the game. We have worked closely with the Wildcats & NBL
on having double headers to promote the women’s game in which our volunteers have put their
hand up to work of 2 games in a night. None of our home games or our organisation would be
possible without these people who work tirelessly so the players can have the best on-court
experience and our fans can enjoy a great night out. The heart of our organisation are these
volunteers and our success and future success is because of these people. So from the Rams team
we would like to thank you all for supporting our team this year. Together with our volunteers we
hope we have provided our fans with some entertaining games and we are looking forward to
representing you all at the NBL Final 4 in Tauranga this weekend.

Sincerely,

Mark Dickel & Rams Team




